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Increase for Marysville Joint Unified School District 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Marysville Joint Unified School District will 
conduct a public hearing on April 16, 2024 to consider the increase of existing 
development impact fees. The adoption of the Level 1 Fees is necessary to fund 
the construction of school facilities necessary to maintain current levels of 
educational services in the District and to accommodate growth due to 
development. 
 
The hearing will held at 5:30pm in the Boardroom, Marysville Joint Unified 
School District 1919 B Street, Marysville, CA 95901. 
 
All interested parties are encouraged to attend, speak and be heard. Written 
comments are acceptable and should be addressed to Jennifer Passaglia, 
Assistant Superintendent, Business Services, Marysville Joint Unified School 
District, 1919 B Street, Marysville, CA 95901. Written comments will be accepted 
up to the time of the hearing.  
 
Materials regarding the School Facilities Needs Analysis are on file and available 
for public review at www.mjusd.com (see the Announcements section on the 
homepage) or by emailing asalcido@mjusd.com. If you need additional 
information concerning the adoption of the SFNA and/or the establishment of 
the Level 1 Fee, please contact Jennifer Passaglia, Assistant Superintendent of 
Business Services, at (530) 749-6114.   
 
Public Notice published in the Appeal-Democrat newspaper on April 6, 2024 and 
April 12, 2024. 
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